
 

At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  
We are the force for positive change. 

 
7th May 2024 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
A very warm welcome to this week’s News Round Up.  
 
REMINDER: Growing & Changing Information meeting  
In preparation for our ‘Changing Me’ Unit of Work which will be taught in June, we will be holding parent/carer 
information session on 8th May at 9-10am in the school hall. Please see a letter from Miss Cooper, PSHE and RE lead  
link for further information. 
 
REMINDER: ‘Community Meet Up’ 
Please come to our informative community coffee morning on Thursday 9th May at 9am in the school hall. Dr Ben 
Hibberd will run a workshop dedicated to ‘Recognising Behaviour as Communication’.  
 
This session will be useful to all parents/carers as it will explore ways to help open channels of communication with 

your child. It would be great to see as many 
of you there as possible. 
 
Remaining Community Meet-Ups for this 
academic year:  
Thursday 20th June – Relaunch of Zones of 
Regulation for parents  
Thursday 18th July- Summer Holiday 
wellness and casual catch up 
 
These sessions will start at 9am so once you 
drop your child to school, please come to 
the Church Hall on 396-398 Hertford Road.  
 
Please put these dates in your diaries as it 
would be great to see more people 
attending.  
 

Treats Sale on Thursdays  
Please support our ‘Treats Stall’ to raise money for school projects and resources. The objective is to develop 
outdoor reading area that will allow the children to really embrace reading everywhere on school grounds and 
whatever the weather. The funds raised will also support smaller projects to aid classes with their wish lists. 
We would be grateful for any donation of cupcakes, cookies and cakes to our weekly treat’s sale. All donations 
can be given to the office each Wednesday in preparation for Thursdays or left in the box provided by the office 
entrance. Thank you in advance. 
 
We are lucky to owe a small freezer thanks to a donation from one of our parents. This will enable us to sell 
lollies and ice creams very soon as part of Treats stall. Come on sunshine! 

                                                    

             

                               

                              

    

                                        

                                   

                       

 

                               

                             

       

https://www.enfieldheightsacademy.org.uk/file/661fe4c566fc1
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The Treat Sale will be hosted in the playground at the end of every Thursday. 
 
School Fete - International Day will take place on Saturday, 6th July 

Our lovely PTA would like to invite you all to come along to our annual International Day/Summer Fete on Saturday 
6st July (11am-2pm).  
 
This is always one of the highlights of the school year. Dress up in your own cultural attire and bring the whole 

family to enjoy a fantastic day filled with yummy international 
cuisines, fabulous stalls, and children’s musical and dance 
performances… 
 
More details and a flyer to follow.  
 
Please make sure you save the date in your calendar! 
 
 

 
Read Aloud success.  
Children enjoyed George Saves the World by Lunchtime, learning the 4Rs of sustainability: Refuse, Reduce, Reuse 

& Recycle.  
 
They also had lots of fun at the 'junk workshop' & book swap, getting creative with 
'rubbish' to win prizes like Kindles & art sets. 
 
Reading for 15 minutes every day at primary school age can significantly enhance a 
child's vocabulary and comprehension skills, laying a strong foundation for 
academic success.  
 
This daily practice also fosters a lifelong love for reading, encouraging curiosity and 
imagination. Additionally, it helps develop concentration and discipline, skills that 
are beneficial throughout their schooling and beyond. 
 
 

SATs 
Children in Year 6 will be sitting their national SATs tests next week, from Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th 
May, along with every Year 6 pupil in the country.   
 
The timetable of tests for the week is as follows: 
Monday 13th May    Grammar and Punctuation (Questions) and Spelling  
Tuesday 14th May  Reading 
Wednesday 15th May  Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic) and Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning) 
Thursday 16th May    Maths Paper 3 (Reasoning) 
 
We are sure you will join us in wishing all the children the very best of luck for their tests.   
 
 
 



 

Heights Art Exhibition-‘Dear Planet’- don’t miss it! 
Following on from the successes of last year’s art exhibition to celebrate King Charles’ Coronation, we are pleased 

to announce our ‘Dear Earth’ Art Exhibition on Tuesday 11th June at 2.30-4pm in the 
school’s hall. 
 
This exhibition will be a celebration of our beautiful planet Earth and children’s 
responses to a great cross curricular project where Art, English and Geography have 
merged with our school’s driver of ‘Force for positive change’ to inspire the them. 
We are so excited. 
 
Parents and carers are invited to view children’s artwork and letters to Earth. 

 
Dates for your diary  
 

Year 6 SATs week Monday 13th May-
Thursday 16th May 

Statutory assessments for year 6 

Year 1 Class assembly Wednesday 22nd  May For parents and carers of year 1; 9am in 
school hall  

INSET Day Thursday 23rd May  School closed for staff training  

INSET Day  Friday 24th May  School closed for staff training 

Dear Earth Exhibition  Tuesday 11th June Open to parents and carers from 2.30pm-
4pm; hall 

Sports Day Reception tbc Afternoon- Exact times to be confirmed/Muga 

Sports Day Y1-3 tbc Morning-Exact times to be confirmed/Field  

Sports Day Y4-6 Wednesday 26th June  Morning-exact times to be confirmed/Field 

PTA Non-uniform Day Friday 5th July Non-uniform day-tombola donation 

PTA Summer Fete Saturday 6th July Volunteers and helpers required 

Year 6 Production Thursday 11th July  
 

For year 6 parents and carers; Hall/5pm 

Meet the new class 
teacher/Open Evening 

Tuesday 16th July 3.15-5pm 

Whole School Picnic Tuesday 23rd July 3.15pm-4.30pm -celebrate and bring your 
blanket and picnic goodies you wish to eat. 
Strictly NUT FREE please. 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly  Wednesday 24th July For year 6 parents and carers; Hall/9-10am 

 
 
 
With my very best wishes,  

 
Headteacher 
 

 
 


